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Briggs Samantha

From: DeJong Annola

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 10:09 AM

To: Briggs Samantha

Subject: FW: 

 

 

From: KATHERINE HOWARD [mailto:mymusings@msn.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2013 10:03 AM 
To: DeJong Annola 

Subject:  

 
 

To: annola.dejong@state.or.us 

Subject: HB 2595 
Date: Mon, 4 Mar 2013 10:26:57 -0800 

 
I would like to submit this communication in opposition to HB 2595. I have read the bill and see it as nothing less than 

making civil disobedience a Felony. This is unconstitutional. I believe that the law as it is, is adequate to punish an act of 
Forrest defense or a union picket or any act of protest (The Oregon constitution states that prison is for reformation not 

punishment by the way). Our constitutional rights are on the table and the money flowing into the hands of elected 

employees from corporations such as Georgia pacific and Weyerhauser is not a reflection of the needs of Oregonians, but 
the profit of the corporation. Please kill this bill. 
 
 

Katherine Howard 

2725 NE Crestview Dr. 
Apt. 108 

Newport, Oregon 97365 


